
Klaus Offerman 
Labour Centre Building Society 
101 Baker Street 
Nelson, B.C. 

Dear Klaus, 

We wanted to express our appreciation for the use of the 
Labour Centre meeting room without charge for our general 
membership meeting March 14. 

It was a successful meeting. We adopted a three month plan 
which includes doing local fundraising as well as continu-
ing to lobby for secure provincial and federal funding, 
during which time the Women's Centre will continue to op-
erate as usual. We will assess our situation at our AGM in 
June and make further decisions for the future. 

The support of the community such as your waiving rent on 
your meeting space has been very heartening and has made 
us realize that despite federal cuts to our funding we 
have a strong base we can continue to build on. 

Thanks again and we will keep you informed of developments. 

Yours truly, 

Sally Mackenzie 
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